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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: judah gold-markel [rnrg37@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 08,2012 6:58 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Hello Ms. Moore-Love-

I am a represeniative from Friends for Responsible Growth contacting you regarding our presentation to City 
Councilon September 12,2012. We have 5 slots semi reserved from 9:30 on. I'd like slot #4 if possible. lwill 
be addressirrg responsible growth and how it fits into the neighborhood context in relation to the 

address the impact of multiple new high density apartments on current neighbors. 

date: September 12, 2012 

name: Judah Gold-Markel 

phone: 503-740-9853 

address: 3587 SE Sherman St, Portland, OR97214 

Thank you,
 

Judah Gold-Markel
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Request of Judah Gold-Markel to address Council regarding development of large 

apartment buildings with no parking throughout the inner east side 
(Communication) 
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Auditqr of fhe.City of Portland 
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